
 
 

 

FRONTIER BULLETIN 

 
June 3,  2025 – June 6, 2025   

 Frontier Elementary School 1854 N. Mustang Drive 

585-2430 ~ www.puesd.net 
 

 

Tuesday 6/3 Wednesday 6/4 Thursday 6/5 Friday 6/6 Monday 6/9-8/12 

Muffin - Variety/Concha 
Raisins 

Cinnamon Bun/UBR 
Apple 

Frudel - Variety/Mini Cinnis 
Cranberries 

Donut/Concha Summer Break! 

Chicken Fajitas 
Shredded Cheese  
Refried Beans 
Corn/Fiesta Corn 
Apple 

Cook’s Choice - Chicken Items 
Fries/Wedges/SP Fries 
Broccoli/CA Blend 
Canned Fruit 

Cheeseburgers/RBQ Sandwiches 
Fries/Wedges/SP Fries 
Asst. Cooked Vegetables 
Dried Fruit 
 

Cook’s Choice - Pizza Items 
Asst. Cooked Vegetables 
Fresh Carrots 
Fruit Cup/Juice 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.  Menu is subject to change without notice. 

Meetings Upcoming Events Upcoming Dates 

Tuesday 6/3 
2nd-4th Grade Awards 

Assembly 
1:00-2:00 p.m. 

 
Thursday 6/5 

5th Grade Awards Assembly 
1:45-2:45 p.m.  

 
TK/K ABC Countdown to Summer 

 
6/3 W- Wacky day:  Mismatch clothes, crazy hair. 
6/4 X- eXtra special Sing-a-long Day!  We will perform for 
our families! 
6/5 Y- Year End Clean Up:  We will clean out our supplies. 
6/6 Z- Zoom into Summer:  It’s the last day of school!  We 
will miss you all! 

 Wednesday 6/4 
Talent Show (Parent Show) 

8:30-10:00 a.m. 
Wednesday 6/4 
TK/K Sing Along   

10:00-11:00 a.m. 
Friday 6/6 

5th grade Hoedown 
 10:30-12:30 p.m.  

 

                                                                    News and Information                                                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Yearbook Sales:  Yearbooks will be on sale Wednesday June 4, 2025 in the office for $35 (exact cash or checks are accepted, first 
come, first serve).  Quantities are limited.  
Unpaid Fees:  Please check your Infinite Campus Parent Portal for outstanding fees (library book fines, technology fines, etc.) All 
outstanding fees will need to be paid prior to the school year ending.  If your child has any outstanding fees, they may be excluded from 
certain end of the year fun activities.  Please ensure your child’s fees are paid.   
Food Service Department:  Parents, if you would like a refund from the food service department, please 
call the cafeteria clerk, or email the clerk at brumleyl@puesd.net, or email the food service 
director at dixonm@puesd.net, and we will get the process going. You can request a full refund, 
roll the money in the account over to next year, or transfer it to a sibling.    
Lost & Found:  There are many items of clothing in our Lost & Found area.  Please check it before the last day of 
school.  All unclaimed items will be donated. 
 

Super Minimum Day:  Friday June 6, 2025 
TK/Kindergarten dismissed at 12:00 p.m. 
Grades 1st/2nd dismissed at 12:05 p.m. 

Grades 3rd-5th grade dismissed at 12:45 p.m. 
We wish all of our Frontier Families a safe and fun summer!   

We’ll see our Mustangs back on Wednesday, August 13, 2025! 
 

mailto:brumleyl@puesd.net
mailto:dixonm@puesd.net


DID YOU KNOW?  
Your child could attend PIONEER SCHOOL 

DISTRICT’S award-winning schools  
even if you don’t live within district boundaries!  

NOW IS THE TIME TO APPLY FOR AN  
INTER-DISTRICT 

ENROLLMENT!  

How to Apply:  
Complete Inter-District form HERE. Forms can  be 
returned to lemonsl@puesd.net Call  
559-585-2400 for more information  

Secure your child’s spot today and be part of an 
excellent learning community! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B-BSCzKK3oT-ikaS9BBfqwtfZNz-sQcc/view?usp=drive_link
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to everyone who contributed to the Frontier Elementary Parent Teacher Club 
Frontier Elementary School PTC FrontierPTC

Fundraisers were: Cookie Dough Fundraiser, Pieology, Penny Wars, School Carnival, Pampered Chef, Jog-a-thon, and Scholastic Book Fair
FOR THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL, YOUR FRONTIER PTC RAISED $49,739.88. $39,584.96 GOES BACK INTO THE SCHOOL FOR A VARIETY OF ITEMS/ACTIVITIES. 

This year, we held a Jog-a-Thon to raise money for the Golden
Positivity Organization. This non-profit was created by Emily
Carpenter, a Hanford native, who wanted to help children with
cancer. Sadly, she passed away from her fight with cancer before our

Jog-a-Thon, but we raised $10,357.67 for her wonderful cause.

We held a Family Fun Night, where your PTC and volunteers set up
games around campus for a night of awesome fun. We brought food
trucks in and everyone in attendance had a great time!

Every year during Open House, your PTC staff ensures that there are
food trucks available during your visit to campus. We love seeing our
families come and enjoy the classrooms!

We hosted our third annual School Carnival and it was a total

success. This year we brought in $13,156.38. Teachers were able to
make purchases for their classroom with the money they earned
from the Silent Auction. Your generosity goes directly back into your
child's classroom and we are grateful for all your help.

Every year, we try to do a fun competitive fundraiser. This year, we

raised $405.23. Mr. Ayala’s class won with a grand total of $172.95.
Mrs. Hoover came in 2nd with $97.72, and Mrs. Osorio with a total of
$77.48. Mr. Ayala earned a beautiful pie to the face.

We love spoiling our Frontier Families! Every year we host a Treats
with your Tribe, where we provide donuts, coffee, and milk. We also
love having Island Photography available for free photographs.

Our Cookie Dough Fundraiser is one of our biggest fundraisers of the
year. It provides us with most of the funds needed for all the
activities that we do during the year. Without your generous
fundraising, we would not be able to provide the school with

necessary items. This year, we raised $23,269.39.

The Frontier Pumpkin Patch is one of the most exciting events of the

year. This year we spent $1710.08 to purchase every student a
pumpkin. They get to visit our pumpkin patch to pick the perfect
pumpkin and to enjoy a bag of popcorn. A fun time for everyone!

Right before Winter Break, we love having Santa come and visit all
the good boys and girls! Your PTC provides cookies and hot cocoa for
every single student and teacher. Nothing better than a sweet treat!

One of the most awesome things the PTC does for our students is
provide the Polar Pal gift shop. We do not do this for a profit, but just
to give the kids an opportunity to shop for their families. We love
being able to provide this for all the students!

What kid doesn’t love a fun and exciting field trip to break up the day
to day learning in the classroom! Did you know that your Frontier

PTC provides $10,000 at the start of the school year to fund all the
awesome field trips? Your fundraising makes a huge difference!

We purchase treasure box prizes, student incentives for clipping up,
rally prizes, intramural team jerseys, trophies, cheer uniforms, funds
for kindness club activities, popsicles for the jog-a-thon, bounce
houses for Field Day, pizza and snow cones for 5th Grade Roundup,
and a variety of admin requests, like the homework folders given to
each student. We love being able to provide what we can.

Just like we love to spoil our students, we love to spoil our Frontier
Staff. Through their hard work and dedication, our kids are able to
thrive in their learning environment. We provided sandwiches,
salads, donuts, ice cream, tacos, mini pancakes, and pizza. We also
gave every single staff member a gift card to Amazon!

Every year, we love to provide an opportunity for students to buy
their own books. With each book purchased we earn Scholastic
Bucks, which allows teachers to purchase books for their classrooms.

Each teacher this year was given an allowance of $80 to use!
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